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May 11, 2023 Sent by email 
 
 
Chief Bruce Achneepineskum 
Marten Falls First Nation 
General Delivery 
Ogoki Post ON 

 

Chief Cornelius Wabasse 
Webequie First Nation 
P.O. Box 268 
Webequie ON 

 
 
Dear Chief Bruce Achneepineskum and Chief Cornelius Wabasse: 
 
Subject: Notification that the Detailed Project Description for the Northern 

Road Link Project is accepted 
 
The Impact Assessment Agency of Canada (the Agency) reviewed the Detailed 
Project Description for the Northern Road Link Project (the Project) submitted on 
May 1, 2023, which includes a response to the Summary of Issues provided by 
the Agency. The Agency has determined that the submission conforms to the 
requirements of the Information and Management of Time Limits Regulations.  
  
The Agency will now take into account the Detailed Project Description, 
including the response to the Summary of Issues, and the comments 
received on the Project to decide whether a federal impact assessment is 
required. Upon making this decision, you will be notified and a notice of the 
Agency’s decision, with reasons, will be posted to the Canadian Impact 
Assessment Registry Internet site for the Project1. 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact me at 416-699-2775 or 
NorthernRoad-RouteDuNord@iaac-aeic.gc.ca. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Ely Weisbrot  
Project Manager  
 
c.c.: Qassim Saddique, Indigenous Engagement and Consultation 
 Michael Fox, Indigenous Engagement and Consultation 
 

 

1
 https://iaac-aeic.gc.ca/050/evaluations/proj/84331 
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